
 

Date: December 27, 2024 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Scrip Code: 974138 & 974178 

 

Subject: Trading Window Closure for Non- Convertible Debentures of the Company 

 

Please note that as per Code of conduct for Regulating, Monitoring and Reporting of Trading by Designated 

Persons and their immediate relatives, the trading window for dealing in the listed securities (i.e. Non-

convertible Debentures issued by the Company) will be closed from January 01, 2025 and will open 48 hours 

after the announcement of financial results for the quarter and nine months ended December 31, 2024. 

 

We request you to take the above on record. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

For Yedeshi Aurangabad Tollway Limited 

 

 

 

Shilpa Todankar 

Director 
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